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From: Lisa Finn <lkbfinn25@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2024 9:41 AM

To: Planning and Zoning <PANDZ@westportct.gov>

Cc: Perillie, Michelle <mperillie@westportct.gov>
Subject: ZBA mtg to discuss Barn renovation at Wakeman

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Members of the P&Z and ZBA,

I am writing to express my strong support for the proposed renovation of the barn
at Wakeman Town Farm for the expansion of its footprint to accommodate a
small ADA compliant bathroom. As a resident of Westport and culinary instructor
at Wakeman Town Farm for individuals with developmental disabilities, I am
confident the proposed minimal extension of the barn by 3' to accommodate an
ADA bathroom, would not only have a huge impact on those individuals but all
those visiting the farm.

The expanded barn will serve as an important hub for the community. The Farm
has become a cherished asset in our town and these improvements will ensure that
it continues to meet the needs of current and future generations.

I respectfully urge the ZBA to approve this project, as the minimal expansion will
have little impact on the surrounding area, while the benefits to the community
will be significant and long-lasting. Thank you for your consideration.
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Lisa Finn

6 Oak Ridge Park, Westport



